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We the people vote NO on sb1530 as should all of you. If you really believe this is something
that is good for Oregon, then you will instead put it out to a vote by the people on the ballot
instead of not listening to us.

Chad Hurliman

mailto:chhurliman@hotmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

